
COLLEGE DAY VISITS 
Juniors and Seniors are allowed two (2) school days, per 
year to visit colleges, universities  and/or trade schools. 

During the “College Day Visit” students must obtain a 
signed letter (on college letterhead) stating the student’s 
name and date of visit. Upon returning to HHS the student 
must turn in the signed letter to Mrs. Champion for the 
absence to count as a college visit. 

Please feel free to see Mrs. Thomas in the Counseling 
Center with any additional questions.


